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April 27, 2025 

 

The regular monthly meeting of local 45 took place on the above date at the DAR House in 

Bethlehem PA. All officers and board members were present except for Ken Krasley. 

Miles Salerni was accepted into membership upon motion of Danner and Heiney. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted upon motion of Rohal and Richmond. 

Bills in the amount of $4,724.27 were ordered paid upon motion of Danner and Richmond. 

The treasurer’s report was accepted upon motion of Rohal and Reisteter.  Secretary Cascioli 

updated the meeting on the type of accounts we have at Wells Fargo and we will be looking into 

more favorable options at other banks. 

The business agent reported work dues of $1.77.37 for April and for the year $8,704.77. 

Accepted upon motion of Reisteter and Richmond. 

Johanna Reisteter reported we have received one scholarship application to date. A discussion 

was held as to are the application letters actually being presented to the students. Report accepted 

upon motion of Seifert and Rohal. 

President Yale mentioned that the Allentown Summer contracts have been presented to the city 

and that the bands need to send invoices to complete the process. 

The Lehigh County Quality of Life Grant has been turned in and accepted. 

Secretary Cascioli presented the guidelines for MPTF grants. 

The resignation of Will Robbins was accepted upon motion of Heiney and Richmond. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:25 A:m upon motion of Seifert and Danner 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matthew Cascioli Secretary 

 

mailto:afmlocal45@gmail.com
mailto:afmlocal45@gmail.com

